
Finding God at the Movies

We want to invite everyone to our next Finding God at the Movies on 
Sunday, October 26, 2025, from 5 to 7pm in the Multipurpose room. 

Come enjoy a movie followed by a brief discussion about the themes of 
faith we saw in the movie. The church will provide pizza, drinks, 

and popcorn and encourages people to bring things that can be added to 
the meal. We remind everyone that the movie will be starting right at 5pm 

so don’t be late. Our movie for October will be “Cheaper by The Dozen”. 
Hope you can join us for Finding God at the Movies.


